
RE: Planning Consultation 23/01502/LBC Heugh House Heugh Newcastle Upon Tyne
Northumberland NE18 0NH

North East ePlanning 
Thu 01/06/2023 4:20 PM

To: Planning Comments <planningcomments@northumberland.gov.uk>

2 attachments (160 KB)

ufm9_External_Consultation_21days.pdf; Applications requiring consultation with Historic England.pdf;

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear West Area Team,

Application number 23/01502/LBC.

Thank you for your letter of 01 June 2023 regarding the above application. On the basis of the
information available to date, in our view you do not need to notify or consult us on this application
under the relevant statutory provisions, details of which are enclosed.

If you consider that this application does fall within one of the relevant categories, or you have other
reasons for seeking our advice, please contact us to discuss your request.

Best wishes,
Ian

Ian Thomson
Business Officer

Historic England
Bessie Surtees House
41-44 Sandhill
Newcastle upon Tyne
NE1 3JF

Ian.Thomson@HistoricEngland.org.uk




